










standards that will become effective on December 1,2018, as established in the FCC's

2016 Lifeline Modernization Order. Id. at 5.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Based on its review of the Company's Application, Staff believes that the Application

demonstrates the Company's commitment to fulfill the obligations of a Lifeline-only ETC in

Idaho. The Company will provide all universal services supported by the federal USF

throughout its service territory; it has addressed all of the public interest questions that

accompany an ETC Application; StandUP Wireless's compliance plan has been approved by the

FCC; and it will provide multiple pricing plans, which will increase consumer choice for low-

income telephone service in Idaho. Thus, Staff believes StandUP Wireless's Application for

designation as an ETC is in the public interest and should be approved for the entire state.

Respectfully submitted this l4Yn auyof September 2o I 8
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